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Look What We Learned

This quarter fifth grade worked with
multiplication.  We are now busy
learning about long division.  In science,
we learned about ecosystems and
interactions among  living things.  We
also did a STEM project where we
designed and built gingerbread houses.   
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In Math, seventh and eighth grade
worked with scientific notation and
algebraic expressions.  In Science, they
learned about dynamic ecosystems.
They also did a STEM project where they
designed and built gingerbread houses. 
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7/8 Science Lab 

Sixth grade focused on multiplication
and division in math.  We are now busy
learning about numerical and algebraic
expressions.  In science, we learned all
about our solar system and the periodic
table.  We also did a STEM project where
we designed and built gingerbread
houses.   

  


